
Welcome to the Infant Room 
 

DEAR FAMILIES,  

Our teachers at VIP are very excited to have you 
join them in the infant room! We have so many 
fun and exciting things to learn throughout the 
year!  During our daily caregiving routine, we will 
focus on the individual child by singing songs, 
saying rhymes, and playing interactive games 
such as “peek-a-boo”.  All infants are read to and 
played with while mobile children are 
encouraged to explore and discover in our safe 
environment that encourages new interests and 
skill levels. 

Families, please provide a nutritional diet for 
your infant.  All foods, including baby formula, 
milk, jar foods, cereals, and snacks are to be 
supplied and labeled by the parent.  Please send 
in pre-made bottles for your infant.  You may 
keep back up formula in their diaper bag for 
emergencies.  Please make sure you have given 
VIP an Infant Feeding Plan and update it as you 
start introducing new food to your child.   

Our teachers will be communicating not only at 
drop-off and pick-up, but also through the 
ProCare app.  There, you can let our staff know of 
any bottles, foods or diapers given prior to drop-
off.  As a parent you can also leave special notes 
for the teachers to read.  Our staff will input all 
bottles/food given, naps and diapers, throughout 
their day.  You will also see photos and/or videos 
that were taken that day.  Since accidents 
sometime happen, please make sure you pack 3 
changes of clothes for your child.   

We are so thrilled to start the new school year 
with so many new faces! We are looking forward 
to watching your child grow and develop 
throughout the year.  If you should have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to ask! 

Thank you, The Infant Room & VIP! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPLY LIST  

o Backpack 
o 3 Changes of Clothes 
o Pre-made bottles 
o Bottle bag or lunch bag 
o Diapers, wipes & diaper cream 
o Lunch Box w/food (if applicable) 
o Bibs 
o Pack & Play sheet for crib 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

• Students must be dropped off by 9:30am 

• Please sign your child in and out on Procare 
everyday 

• Please send in sheet and blanket every 
Monday morning in VIP bag 

• Please label all your children’s belongings 
with their name, including all your children’s 
food and drinks with their name and date 

• Students must be picked up by 5:45pm in 
order to have time to gather their belongings, 
after 6:00pm a $1 per minute will be charged 
for any additional time 


